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NEW OWNER WELCOME 

 

Dear Lupine Dog Owner, 

Congratulations on your new family member, purchased from a World of Lupines 

Foundation (W.O.L.F.) registered breeder who has agreed to abide by the W.O.L.F. Code of 

Ethics, showing their commitment to quality, ethical breeding. We are dedicated to 

promoting and supporting the responsible breeding and ownership of this very special type 

of canine companion. 

W.O.L.F. offers friendly advice and support services for owners, as well as providing 

Facebook groups to share your pet pictures and experiences, and an annual fun charity 

show – a great place to make new like-minded friends, both human – and canine!  

For more information, and to check out our services: 

https://www.world-of-lupines-foundation.com/why-join/ 

Facebook:  World of Lupines Foundation - WOLF    

https://www.facebook.com/groups/768702469830637/ 

Want to show your support for or make a comment about your breeder?  

W.O.L.F. check that all the relevant health and behaviour tests have been completed on all 

our registered dogs. But W.O.L.F. does not always inspect breeders signed up to our Code of 

Ethics in person. We rely on owner feedback for information on breeder ethics, so please 

don’t hesitate to contact us via the website or our Facebook group if there are any 

comments you would like to make about your breeder.  

We’d also like to encourage you to fill in our ‘New Owner Questionnaire’. Your feedback is 

essential to help us support respectful, ethical breeding for these wonderful dogs. We’ve 

attached a copy here with this letter. There is also a health questionnaire available to 

download from our website and we’d value your feedback on your dog’s health as he/she 

matures and (hopefully) lives a long and happy life with you. 

Many thanks and all the best with your new family addition, 

The W.O.L.F. team 

 

www.world-of-lupines-foundation.com 

https://www.world-of-lupines-foundation.com/why-join/
http://www.world-of-lupines-foundation.com/
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NEW OWNER WELCOME 

New Owner Questionnaire 

W.O.L.F. does not regularly inspect all breeders in personal. Please take a moment of your 

time to fill in this form and return it to us, to show support for the responsible breeding of 

puppies. 

1) Did you see health test results for parents, and have these explained to you? 
 
 
 
 

2) Did you see the mother with the puppies? 
 
 
 
 

3) Did you see the father/find out details of the father? 
 
 
 
 

4) Did the puppies look healthy and well fed? 
 
 
 
 

5) Were the puppies seen in a home environment? 
 
 
 
 

6) Were you confident they had spent time in the home? 
 
 
 
 

7) Were they social and interacting? 
 
 
 
 

8) Were they and their living space clean? 
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9) Did the puppies have access to toys? 
 
 
 
 

10) Did the breeder answer all your questions and provide you with appropriate 
information e.g., feeding, training? 

 
 
 
 

11) Had the puppies received any medication/disease or parasite prevention 
(worming/flea treatments/vaccination?) 

 
 
 
 

12) How old was your puppy when you picked him/her up? 
 
 
 
 

13) Have you received any follow-up contact or support from your breeder? 
 
 
 
 

14) Would you recommend this breeder in the future? 
 
 
 
 

15) How many stars out of five would you give your breeder? 
 
 
 
 

16) Any other comments? 
 

 

 

Please return this form by email to: info@world-of-lupines-foundation.com 

mailto:info@world-of-lupines-foundation.com

